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To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Low barrier shelter
Response requested: Yes

Sensitivity: Normal
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Shoreline City Council,

| am a resident of Shoreline and | oppose the proposed low barrier shelter. There has already been a high uptick in
crime in my neighborhood from the drug addicts, homeless that come into the neighborhood from Aurora Avenue and in
the homeless camp at the church on 3rd NW. YOU can't insure the safety and the crime increase , it is already
happening and will worsen with this shelter. Those staying there will go into the neighborhood and will do their drugs,
steal mail, commit theft in our homes and cars, drop their needles and drug garbage on the ground for our kids and pets
to get stabbed. I'm not opposed to higher barrier shelter or treatment center where there is high level of control and
residents screened and not allowed to do drugs. | highly oppose this sheltet in this location!

Thank You,

Anne Good
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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